THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST

OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS
YOSEMITE WARD
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SACRAMENT MEETING
April 16, 2023

Presiding...Bishop Grant Johnson
Conducting...Bro. Kevin Olsen
Music Director...Sis. Stephanie Outhier
Organist...Bro. Matt Outhier
Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn...134
I Belleve in Christ

Invocation

Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn...169
As Now We Take the Sacrament

Blessing and Passing the Sacrament
Sis. Doreen Weir

Intermediate Hymn...244
Come Along, Come Along

High Council Speaker: Todd Boswell

Closing Hymn...223
Have I Done Any Good?

Benediction
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YOSEMITE WARD TEMPLE NIGHT
THIRD THURSDAY OF THE MONTH, THE 6PM SESSION
PLEASE CONSIDER MAKING AN APPOINTMENT

Sunday School Lesson - April 16" “Thou Art the Christ”
Reading the scriptures invites the Holy Ghost into your life.
One of the Holy Ghost’s important missions is to testify of
Jesus Christ. As you read the scriptures this week, pay
attention to the spiritual feelings that strengthen your
testimony of the Savior. Matthew 15-17; Mark 7-9

Priesthood & Relief Society - April 23". “His Yoke is Easy
and His Burden is Light” Sis J. Anette Dennis

CFM - “What Shall | Do to Inherit Eternal Life?” - Matthew 18; Luke
10

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments
There is a new format in place for the building cleaning
assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE
1. Inform the leader & 2. Find a replacement for yourself. The
next three weeks are as follows...
The week ending Apr 15 - B. Burrow, Rodriquez, Gazi
The week ending Apr 22 - M. Hatch, Pack, Ellis
The week ending Apr 29 - To Be Announced

Link to TheYosemiteWard.com website




A message from the Stake Welfare Committee,
Brothers and Sisters,

This email is being sent to Stake members. Please spread the word about the
upcoming Spring Work Assignments at the vineyard for your assigned rows for
each Ward.

We would like to reminded and encouraged members to complete the Spring
Work Assignments for your assigned rows at the Madera Welfare Farm
including:

replacing broken stakes and posts
repairing broken trellis arms and wires
making sure the irrigation drip lines are secure and off of the ground
weeds are pulled
. and most importantly, that loose canes/vines are tied to the trellis
wires or posts and cross-arms.

If this work was done when the Winter work was completed, then walking down
each row to make sure there are no loose canes or vines should only take
approximately 30 minutes per row with one or two individuals per row.

The work was originally scheduled to start last weekend but inasmuch it was
Easter Weekend, the work can start as early as Saturday, April 15" and can be
completed anytime between now through Saturday, April 22, 2023 (two
Saturdays during this timeframe). Many of the schools are on Spring Break
next week, which would be an ideal time for youth, young men, young women,
young single adults, individuals and families to go to the vineyard to complete
the Spring Work Assignments.

Please contact Jamie Hansen, Farm Manager, for any questions that you might
have.

Thank you for your faithful service in the Lord’s Vineyard,

Seminary Graduation 2023

The Seminary Graduation will be held at the
Stake Center on Sunday, June 4™ at 6:00pm

CHOIR CHOIR CHOIR

The Yosemite Ward Choir practice scheduled for Sunday, April
16" is being postponed. It will resume as soon as possible.

The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents
that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the
Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.




